
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

April 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
During SATs Week - Monday 13th of May to Thursday 16th of May - we 
are inviting all our Year Sixes to a free SATS Breakfast. 
 
The Year 6 children will be able to come to school at the earlier time of 8.20, 
through the main office, where they will be offered a healthy and delicious 
breakfast to help prepare them to do their best and relax before their tests. 
 
The breakfasts will include a selection of cereals, toast and a drink. 
 
Again, this club is free of charge. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Paula Llanwarne 
 
Assistant Headteacher 
Hazel Grove Primary School 


